
T he Heffington Post 

9th January 2023 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

PERRAN-AR-WORTHAL SCHOOL TAKES OVER EDEN! What an amazing trip we all enjoyed 

on Friday. Thanks to the incredibly generous donation from FOPS towards the cost of the trip 

which enabled the whole school to enjoy a memorable experience. A huge thank you to all 

our volunteers, without whom we would not be able to organise a day out with so many ex-

citing experiences to enjoy. Thank you also to the staff for their energy and enthusiasm and 

ice skating prowess-a shout out to Mr Trudgeon! Finally, a thank you to all our amazing chil-

dren whose behaviour was complimented on by so many of the Eden staff.                                

Roll on Eden January 2024!!!  

We’re on our way!  

We’ve arrived!  

Long walk down! Still going! 

And so worth the journey! 













RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS (RAK): Could your child be 

noticed for a random act of kindness and become a Kind-

ness Ninja? We have decided to reintroduce this recogni-

tion award this year having received a lovely email from a 

local resident about one of our pupils. Well done to George Angus-Foster who is the first pupil 

this year to join the RAK club and officially become a Kindness Ninja! See the email below 

from local resident, Mr Kevin Hewitt: 

I just want to do a shout out for George Angus-Foster. One afternoon last week I was taking 

down the village Christmas decorations against the odds, as daylight was fading and the 

rain showers were heavy. George walked by with his mum and could see that I had quite a 

lot to do. Without any prompting he offered to help me and between us we cleared the river 

embankment of decorations and boxed them up. He was truly very helpful and helped me 

finish before the next heavy shower. So glad to see that random acts of kindness are still 

alive and well at the school! 

Anyone can nominate a child at our school to receive recognition in our newsletter for demon-

strating a Random Act of Kindness. If you, or someone you know, would like to nominate a 

child from our school then please send the nomination via email to head@perran-ar-

worthal.cornwall.sch.uk with the subject matter Random Act of Kindness. 

TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 5th January 2023 

BRONZE CERTIFICATE – 50 TEAM POINTS 

Reception: Nancy 

Year 1: Harrison and Lara 

Year 5: Dexter, Esme, Quilla, Ella, Casper, Myah, Ralph 

and Ollie 

SILVER CERTIFICATE – 100 TEAM POINTS 

Year 1: Senara 

Year 2: Ned, Lily, Evelyn and Pippa 

Year 3: Ula, Finn, Ted, Roly and Theo 

Year 4: Connie 

Year 5: Harley 

GOLD CERTIFICATE – 150 TEAM POINTS 

Year 5: Lily-Rose 

 



NAMED COATS NEEDED! Please ensure your child brings a named coat to school as we try to en-

sure the children have the opportunity to go outside even if the weather is being unreasonable!  

REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR TICKETS! The KS2 play is this week so 

please do remember to bring with you the tickets issued to you be-

fore Christmas. These original tickets will be valid for the same day 

of the week and the same time. Unfortunately, we cannot issue any 

further tickets due to the limited seating space.  

Performance dates this week are: 

Wednesday, 11th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Evening Performance 6.30pm 

Thursday, 12th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Matinee Performance 1.45pm 

Thursday, 13th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Evening Performance 6.30pm 

LUNCH ORDERS! Please 

remember to order your 

child’s lunch via parentpay 

in time each week to en-

sure the canteen staff 

know how much food to 

prepare each day. Thank 

you for your support with 

this.  

BOOK YOUR WRAPAROUND IN PLENTY OF TIME! Please be aware that we have a limit on 

numbers for our wraparound care. As this provision is growing in popularity we strongly 

recommend you book in plenty of time to be sure of a place. Please contact Miss Deakin in 

the office for further information or click on this link which will take you to our wraparound 

care information page on our website: https://perran-ar-worthal.eschools.co.uk/web/

wraparound_care_at_perran-ar-worthal_school_/617360 

WANT TO BE A FAB FRIDAY HELPER? We are always keen to have parent helpers joining in with 

our Fabulous Fridays. If you are keen to get involved, please do let us know and Miss Deakin can 

arrange the relevant paperwork and school DBS check. We would be delighted to have you join 

us for the day. If you have a special interest, particular skill or a passion for a subject then we 

could match you to an activity that would suit you best e.g. Art, Forest Schools, Music, Design 

Technology, Modern Foreign Languages, Drama, Cooking are just some of the fun activities that 

we enjoy on this special day of the week. Please email the office on admin@perran-ar-

worthal.cornwall.sch.uk or speak to Miss Deakin to let us know what you would like to get in-

volved in.  



REMAINING SPRING TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Tuesday, 10th January: Yr1 and Yr2 Trip to the Maritime Museum. 

Wednesday, 11th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Evening Performance 6.30pm 

Thursday, 12th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Matinee Performance 1.45pm 

Thursday, 13th January: KS2 ‘Christmas’ Play Evening Performance 6.30pm 

Tuesday, 17th January: FOPS Meeting at School 7.30pm 

Thursday, 19th January: Family Quiz Night 6pm 

Tuesday, 24th January: Yr5 Trip to Royal Cornwall Museum 

WB 6th February: Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday, 7th February: Yr5 and Yr6 Careers Day at Penryn College (TBC) 

Thursday, 9th February: School Disco 

WB 13th February: HALF TERM 

WB 27th February: Progress Meetings  

Thursday, 2nd March: World Book Day (dress up as your favourite book character) 

Friday, 3rd February: St. Piran’s Day Celebration -Whole School Pasty Making!  

WB 6th March: Science Week 

Thursday, 9th March: FOPS Code Breaker Challenge Fund Raiser Event 

WB 13th March: Cornwall Music Festival Week 

Wednesday, 22nd March: SingUp at Truro Cathedral for Yr6 small group singers 6pm 

Saturday, 25th March: Spring Concert (details to be confirmed closer to the time) 

WB 27th March: Autism Awareness Week 

Thursday, 30th March: Bags for School  

Friday, 31st March: Last Day of Spring Term 

NB: If, due to unforeseen circumstances, there is a need to change any dates or times, we will notify you 

as soon as possible.  


